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January 12, 1987

Maya Miller
6185 Franktown Road
Carson City, NV 89701

Dear Maya,

Thank you for your generous donation of $15,000 for the construction

of the Casa de la Paz (Peace House) in Puerto Cabezas, Nicaragua. The
Peace House project grew out of the Thanksgiving Peace Ship delegation
to Nicaragua at the end of November. Some information on the Peace Ship/
Peace House project is enclosed.

The New York-Nicaragua Construction Brigade is coordinating the twenty-
member Peace House brigade which will leave on March 10. The brigade
consists of people from all over the U.S. who have decided that it is
important to devote one month of their lives and a lot of hard work

to this symbol to cooperation between the peoples of the U.S. and
Nicaragua. This project will stand as visible proof that the Reagan
Administration does not represent the true opinions and desires of the
North American public. We are happy that you decided to join us and
become a part of this historic project. Thanks again for your help.

Sincerely,
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NY-Nicaragua Peace Ship Coordinator
Construction Brigade
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145 West Fourth Street New York, NY 10012 212-477-0022



